
GREETINGS, 

 

I have reviewed the Alternative 2 and met with members of Midas Gold Idaho to better understand 

the company's plans for the Stibnite Gold Project. Below are my comments on the plan to be 

included in the comment period. 

 

I think the best way to protect theSalmon and other indigenous wild life is to not proceed with this 

venture.  

There won’t be enough money infused to the local and state to make this a viable project for all who 

stand to profit. Only one will enjoy the profits from this BVN project SMG.  

 

 

 

Name: Russell Sherratt 


